
 

 
 

1st Grade Weekly News  
 
Happy Weekend! 
Praying everyone weathered the storm and is doing alright now!Thank you so much for your 
cooperation and patience with Thursday’s power outage.  
We continue along in our curriculum as we head into the end of the year. Next week we start 
our last literature book, our last paragraph in English and another new concept in Reading! I 
have posted all the May dates below pertinent to our class.  
Jesus IS with you! 
Mrs. Robison 
 
 
Important Dates: 
May 14th – Fine Arts Festival at 6:30 – The music portion is in the Chapel first for grades 1-4; 
then join us in the gym to see the beautiful Art they have been making this year! 
May 16th – Field Trip! See the email earlier this week for details. 
May 18th – All School Picnic  
May 26th – Last Day of School – Early Dismissal 11:30am 
 
If you do not have a church home, we would be happy to have you join us at Our Savior! 
Services start at 9:30 each Sunday followed with Sunday School classes for 18 months – 
Adult. Feel free to reach out to me, our Pastors or any of our staff if you have questions! 
 
Memory: Due Friday (5-10): 
The Benefit of the Sacrament 
What is the benefit of this eating and drinking? 
These words, “Given and shed for you for the forgiveness of sins,” show us that in the 
Sacrament forgiveness of sins, life and salvation are given us through these words. For where 
there is forgiveness of sins, There is also life and salvation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Academic Update: 
Religion- Peter and Cornelius; Peter’s Escape; Paul’s First Missionary Journey; Paul and 
Timothy 
Reading – Concept: Digraph PH  
Math – Lesson 25: Subtraction – Extras 
Literature – Blueberries for Sal – Week 1 
English –Chapter 8 – Classifying Sentences; Paragraph Writing (last one!); Pronouns 
History - Story of the World: Ancient Times – Chapter 25 – Alexandar the Great 
Science – Woodland Habitats 
 
Homework:  
Subtraction Flashcards: All previous plus “Extras” 7-3=5; 7-5=3; 8-5=3; 8-3=5 
Subtraction Concepts:  Adding "backwards" to find the answer and fact families are some ways 
you can talk about math subtraction facts! 
Reading: Phonics one page reader 
 
 

Re-enrollment is in full swing for 2024-25.  
We look forward to continuing to serve you and your children! 

 
OSL Summer Camp will be offered up to age 11. Enrollment is now open! 

 
 
 
Annual Fund Information: 
Let's achieve ALL-IN for our annual Eagle Fund to finish the year strong! Thank you to those who have given 
to the Eagle Fund already!  http://www.oslschool.org/giving 

1. If our class accomplishes the goal of every family giving from our classroom, our class will earn a 
special dress-up day of our choosing.  

2. The first class to achieve ALL-IN receives a popsicle recess 
3. If our entire school accomplishes this goal, the OSL Administration and Prefects will plan an all-school 

celebration! 
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